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Date: December 20, 2019 
 

FCC Class II Permissive Change Request Letter 
 
 
FCC ID: CCEEZ-HS301 
Original Grant Date: 04/05/2019 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
 
We are submitting an application for the class II permissive change to the FCC approval. 
The sole purpose of this Class II permissive change is adding power supply regulator board. The board will 
serve to ensure the device will comply with Part 15 requirements by supplying stable power. 
Please refer to the schematic for technical configuration of additional power supply regulator board. 
 
The module was approved as the limited modular for it’s initial grant. Since the module has regulator board 
now, we wish to change the limited modular permission to singular modular permission. 
 
Lastly, we confirm that there was no modification applied this FCC ID: CCEEZ-HS301 module is in 
identical condition as it’s initial FCC approval and there was no modification applied to it other than an 
additional board.  
 
 
Should you have any questions, please contact us. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Name: Ji-Soo KIM 
Title: Principal Research 
 
 
Signature:  
 

 
COMMAX CO., Ltd. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


